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March 27, 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

The safety and security of our students is always our first priority. I am writing to share an 

important update about an incident that occurred on a bus during our dismissal route this 

afternoon. This afternoon Bus 11 was turning onto Green Tree Drive when the tail end of the bus 

scraped alongside the vehicle that was waiting to turn out of the street.  

 

In response to this incident, the State Police immediately responded to the location. The 

Superintendent of Schools and Board of Education President arrived on site. An additional bus 

was brought to the location in case any students would need to use the bus to get home.  

 

The Superintendent boarded the bus to determine the status of all the children. All of the children 

were safe and not injured in this incident. The Superintendent escorted the children off of the bus 

one at a time and spoke with each child’s parent as they arrived at the location to pick up their 

child. Thankfully, no one was injured in this incident.  

 

This incident has been appropriately reported to our Board of Education, Executive County 

Superintendent of Schools, and New Jersey Department of Education. We are all thankful that 

our students are safely home with their families this evening. Please feel free to reach out with 

any questions or concerns.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

Jennifer Cenatiempo, Ed.D.  


